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Conversation: CCU NEWS - The Week of February 5, 2007

CCU NEWS - The Week of February 5, 2007
Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's On-Campus Newsletter.
View the full, online newsletter at http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter.

This Week's News

CCU's board of trustees to resume presidential search
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=1569

Coastal Carolina University's Board of Trustees has called a special meeting on Saturday,
Feb. 10 at 9 a.m. to determine the next course of action in the search for the
university's next president.

Coastal and HGTC award scholarships to 'Extreme Makeover' family
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=1570

Coastal Carolina University and Horry Georgetown Technical College (HGTC) have offered
full scholarships to the family who won a new home on ABC television's popular Sunday
night show "Extreme Makeover."

CCU presents Bankston and Broussard in Concert
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=1566

David Bankston, associate professor of music at Coastal Carolina University, will team up
with Grammy-nominated singer-songwriter Sam Broussard for an evening of great folk-blues-
pop music, on Monday, Feb. 5, at 7:30 p.m. at Wheelwright Auditorium.

CCU kicks off dialogue series with geisha culture program
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=1567

Coastal Carolina University English professor Maggie Ivanova will present a discussion
titled "The 'Flower and Willow World:' Representations and Misrepresentations of Geisha
Culture" on Wednesday, Feb. 7 at 7 p.m., at CCU's Waccamaw Higher Education Center at 160
Willbrook Blvd. The event is free and open to the public.

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/

This Week's Announcements

The First-Year Academic Advising Center is piloting a new course aimed at assisting
freshmen students with less than a 2.0 GPA for their first semester at CCU. This course
is designed to help students evaluate areas of academic difficulty and then work to
establish a plan of action for improving academic performance. Class size is limited to
15 students and is taught by the academic advising staff. For more information on the
course please contact Jason Springer at jspringer@coastal.edu.

The CCU Bookstore will close on Tuesday, Feb. 6 from 8 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. for yearly
inventory.

WPDE will have a 30-minute special on Signing Day 2007 to air Wednesday, Feb. 7 at 7:30
p.m.

Applications are due for SGA positions - president, vice president of policy, vice
president of finance and vice president of public relations. Forms are available in the
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Student Activities and Leadership Office on the first floor of the Student Center. The
deadline to turn in applications is at noon Friday, Feb. 9.

<i>Archarios, </i> Coastal's literary art magazine, </i>will receive art and literature
submissions this week from Monday, Feb. 5 to Friday, Feb.9. Artists and writers may
submit their work at the <i>Archarios </i>office in Student Center 206i. The office will
be open from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Poetry, short prose or visual art may be submitted for
judging. An artist/writer may submit up to five items per category. Submissions are open
for all CCU students, alumni, faculty and staff. Call 349-2328 for more information.

The Office of Residence Life invites students to apply for CCU housing for the academic
year 2007-2008. The housing application/contract is now available through the Web site at
www.coastal.edu/reslife.

The weekly Tourism Economy Study, an ongoing project of the Clay Brittain Jr. Center for
Resort Tourism in the Wall College of Business, features detailed reports and forecasts.
For more information, contact Taylor Damonte at tdamonte@coastal.edu.

More announcements: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/

This Week's Events

Monday, Feb. 5

David Bankston, associate professor of music, and Grammy-nominated singer-songwriter Sam
Broussard, in concert for an evening of great folk-blues-pop music, 7:30 p.m.,
Wheelwright Auditorium. $8 for general admission and $6 for CCU alumni and senior
citizens.

Foreign Film Series, "Waiting for Happiness," in French and Hassanya with English
subtitles. 7 and 9 p.m., Wall Auditorium and 1:30 p.m., Waccamaw Higher Education Center
in Litchfield, free

Tuesday, Feb. 6

Movie "American Beauty," winner of five Academy Awards including Best Picture, 7 p.m.,
Wall Auditorium, part of the Psychology Film Series. The 1999 drama, starring Kevin
Spacey and Annette Bening, explores themes of family, love, happiness and life in
suburbia.

Wednesday, Feb. 7

"The 'Flower and Willow World': Representations and Misrepresentations of Geisha Culture"
with professor Maggie Ivanova,7 p.m., Waccamaw Higher Education Center, Litchfield, part
of the dialogue series "Unheard, Unseen, Unsolved," sponsored by the Board of Visitors of
Coastal's Thomas W. and Robin W. Edwards College of Humanities and Fine Arts.

More events: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/

This Week's Athletics News
Baseball Sweeps a Pair from UNCW
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=2783

Men's Hoops Wraps Up Homestand Hosting Radford, Feb. 5
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=2766

The Chanticleers try to win their second straight and avenge their only home loss of the
2005-06 season when the Highlanders visit Kimbel Arena, Mon., Feb. 5 at 7 p.m. Coastal
comes in off a win over VMI, while Radford has dropped its last five contests.

Women's Basketball Heads to Savannah State Monday to End Three-Game Road Trip

http://www.goccusports.com/?news=2765
Coastal and Savannah State meet Monday, Feb. 5 at 7 p.m., at Tiger Arena in Savannah, Ga.
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Two Lady Chanticleers Pick up First Place Finishes at the Carolina Indoor Track and Field
Invitational

http://www.goccusports.com/?news=2764

The Coastal Carolina women's indoor track and field team continued to work toward
repeating at the Big South Championships after a strong day at the Carolina Invitational.

Men's Tennis Sweeps Community Day on the Clay Without Dropping a Set
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=2763

The Coastal Carolina men's tennis team picked up its first two wins of the season
defeating Mount Olive and Methodist at the Community Day on the Clay.

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com

Coastal People

Read about Coastal People: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/

Publication Deadlines

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty
and staff by the Office of Marketing Communications.

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be included in the
newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday.
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